The WSU
 Sunflower State Honor Clarinet Choir!!

Dear Kansas High School Band Director, Kansas High School Clarinetist/Bass Clarinetist, Parent/Guardian of Clarinetist, Private Clarinet Teachers,

We would like to inform you of a new, EXCITING OPPORTUNITY…..The WSU Sunflower State Honor Clarinet Choir  will be held in person at Wichita State University on Saturday, November 14, 2020.  This will be a DAY LONG activity with rehearsals, clinics, and a live-streamed concert at the end of the day.  

Full Covid Protocol will be followed including: 		
· social distancing throughout the day and in the clarinet choir
· masks both for playing and other times
· following of the 30 minute rule in rehearsals and rotation of rehearsal spaces with time for rooms to “air out”
·  a live-streamed concert
·  a limited number of participants

We believe this will be a unique and enriching experience for clarinetists to play in a high caliber clarinet choir.  This is an Honor Group from across the state of Kansas.  Only those who are selected by audition will participate. 

Interested Clarinetists need to:

· Fill out and Email application form between Oct. 3rd-13th; send to rachelle.goter@wichita.edu
· Send in video recording of audition materials (see attached district/state music and scale information)  between Oct. 17th-20th:  send to rachelle.goter@wichita.edu (use dropbox if needed or create a private youtube channel and send a link.)
· Then, Results will be posted by Oct. 24th, 2020 and music will be sent to chosen members for clarinet choir.  

Keep your skills sharp, Experience an All-State Honor Level Group with Clarinets/Bass Clarinets! , Practice recording your district/state music by sending this audition! 

Please contact me with any questions!   

Sincerely,
[bookmark: _GoBack]
Rachelle Goter						
Clarinet Professor, Wichita State University
Executive director, Wichita Clarinet Ensemble	  
Rachelle.goter@wichita.edu

Laurie Thornton
Assistant Director, Wichita Clarinet Ensemble





  
